
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 16 June 2005 

3. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 Jeremy O’Dowd, Chairperson of the Parklands Residents’ Association, was in attendance to outline 

the group’s activities.  Each residents’ group is invited to do this in rotation. 
 
 Jeremy O’Dowd outlined the group’s activities and raised concerns with the landscaping of the 

Rothesay Road corridor.  The Community Board Principal Adviser was asked to follow up on the 
issues identified. 

 
 Responding to a question, Jeremy O’Dowd said that his group had not yet received the consultation 

information on Adcock Park but it would consider making a submission. 
 
 The Board decided to request that in the upcoming report to the Board on the plan for Adcock Park, 

officers address the issues of renaming the park “Arthur Adcock Memorial Park” and the possibility of 
relocating the Arthur Adcock Memorial tree to the park. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


